CIRCULAR

Date: 13th May 2021
To: IBG Members
Sub: Eid-ul-Fitr Holiday

Dear IBG Members /

On the auspicious occasion of Eid-ul-Fitr we wish you all a very happy Eid
Mubarak. May Allah accept all the good deeds we have performed in the holy

month of Ramadan. \ - #
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Considering Eid-ul-Fitr holidays CEO Dr. Nowhera Shaik declared to dou all

Heera Group services till I7th May 202I f /
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~ SERVICE REOPENING DATE

SERVICE CLOSING DATE

14th May 2021




